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This month’s news!

 Presidents’ Corner

 Thank you 2021 board & 2021 accomplishments

 January DSHP Board Installation Dinner

 Welcome 2022 Board

 Committee composition for 2022

 Upcoming Events for 2022

 Call for nominations 2022



President’s Corner

 A special thank you to everyone who worked so hard to put on our installation 
dinner and make our first official board meeting success this month! Despite 
challenges with Covid surge 5.0 we were able to have a safe gathering, share 
a meal, and have a nice evening together. It was very invigorating to see 
everyone together having a fun time.

 As we kick off 2022 I want to keep our momentum from 2021 going. DSHP has 
been able to keep our membership numbers up and have some great 
participation in events like NOWI to finish off 2021. The focus of the first half of 
the year will be nominations, membership drive, and setting up our planning 
groups for the membership appreciation BBQ and NOWI. Talk to everyone 
soon!

- Jared Garcia, Pharm.D.
DSHP President, 2022



Thank you 2021 Board & 2021 
Acheivements

Thank you to our 2021 Board!:

President:
Amy Le

Delegate Team:
Natalie Fan, Jared Garcia, Martin Iyoya, Eunice Lee, Barbara Uenaka, Johnny Wong, Judy Lee, Brooke Betts

Directors:
Eunice Lee, Katrina Zywiec (2020-2021)
Yolanda Dickey-Ramos, Nikolai Dahl (2021-2022)

Officers:
President-elect: Jared Garcia
Past President: Edlen Wong
Treasurer: Derek Dwinell
Secretary: Rod Zimmerman



Thank you 2021 Board & 2021 
Acheivements

2021 Achievements:

Communication                                                                             

-Launched new website

-President’s monthly e-newsletter

Member Events and Activities 

-20+ virtual CEs

-90+ in-person educational programs

-Member Appreciation Picnic during Pharmacy Week

-Successful NOWI event

-Maintain 90% Membership with 121 new members 

Engagement and Leadership Opportunities

-New Board positions

-NP and students represented on committees

-NP in-person outreach events

-New Mentorship Program

-CSHP Donation Match Program

-Manager’s Network expansion

-Johnny Wong and Brooke Betts elected to CSHP 

Board
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Welcome 2022 Board!

Thank you to Jim Scott and Keith Yoshizuka for conducting the swearing in 
ceremony!!!

 President: Jared Garcia

 President-elect: Brooke Betts (virtual)

 Secretary: Brigitte Ouabo

 Directors: Johnny Wong, Katrina Zyweic

 Delegates: Jared Garcia, Johnny Wong, Eunice Lee, Nikolai Dahl, Barbara 
Uenaka, Linda Huey, Judy Lee (virtual), Lester Wong (alternate)



2022 Committees

 Nominations – Brooke Betts, Diana Thamrin
 Membership - Nancy Afholderbach, Samantha Teshima, Brooke Betts
 Education - Barbara Uenaka, Amy Le
 CE - Judy Lee, Mary Tawiah, 
 CAPE Accreditation - Yolanda Ramos-Dickey
 NOWI - Brigitte Ouabo, Laura Polonsky 
 Community Outreach/Social Events - Katrina Zywiec

If you are interested in helping with a committee let 
us know!!!!



Upcoming Events Planned for 2022

Membership Appreciation BBQ
Like last year we will plan on having a 
membership appreciation BBQ, but will try to 
have it a little earlier in the year, possibly in 
August. The board will spend some time in 
February and March looking at dates and 
venues. Hope to see everyone there this 
summer!

Night Out with Industry
Once again we will plan on having a fantastic 
evening in the fall at NOWI. The committee will 
be getting together soon to start the planning, 
please reach out if you are interested in helping 
plan this years event.

Health Fair?
The constraints of the pandemic have 
precluded this the past few years, we will 
have to see how this year develops 
before considering another event of this 
type.



Call for nominations!

 Please reach out with your suggestion for affiliate chapter volunteer of the 
year and the practitioner recognition (fellow) award programs. Here are 
the descriptors of each from CSHP:

Affiliate Chapter Volunteer of the Year 
(due July 1st)

CSHP shall award annually a CSHP Affiliate 
Chapter Volunteer of the Year. This award 
shall recognize one individual annually who 
has made exceptional and sustained 
contributions to the Society at the affiliate 
level.

Practitioner Recognition Program (due June 
1st)

The CSHP Practitioner Recognition Program 
formally recognizes pharmacists that 
demonstrate an ongoing level of involvement 
and commitment to educating practitioners, 
residents, students, administrators, and/or the 
public in the pharmacy practice. 

https://www.cshp.org/page/awards
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